













Friday 4th December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Treat Week 2020

Due to the current situation with Covid-19, we are unable to have our Christmas Fair as normal. In order to bring some Christmas cheer into the last week of term, we are really pleased to offer the children the opportunity to do the following: buy tickets for the year group chocolate raffle, slushies, candyfloss and pic 'n' mix sweets.

How can you help at home?

We are asking for you to send in **chocolate donations on Friday 11**th **December** to be used in the year group raffles the following week. As a thank you, it will also be a non-school uniform day!

When will the Christmas Treat event happen and what do I need to do?

Tuesday 15th December – Year 3 (am) and Year 4 (pm)

Wednesday 16th December – Year 5 (am) and Year 6 (pm)

Parents to decide how much money to send their child with on the days listed above

How much will things cost?









Slushies £1

Candy Floss £1

Chocolate tombola 2 tickets for 50p or 5 for £1

Pick n mix sweets 5p and 10p each

Christmas Lunch Days

Wednesday 16th December – Year 3 and Year 4 (Year 5 and Year 6 normal school lunch)

Thursday 17th December – Year 5 and Year 6 (Year 3 and Year 4 normal school lunch)

Christmas Jumper Week!

w/c 14th December – Children can wear one of the following items with their normal school uniform for the last week of term if they want to: Christmas themed jumper or tie or socks or headband etc.

All monies raised throughout will go towards buying learning resources for each class to use.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr S. Pearson Headteacher

Walmley Junior School, Walmley Ash Road, Walmley, Sutton Coldfield, B76 LIB

T: 0121 351 1346 F: 0121 313 0194 W: www.walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk E: enquiry@walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk

Respect Honesty Kindness Generosity Perseverance Politeness Conscientiousness